
Helping Your Children Cultivate Gratitude
Perhaps especially during the past year and a half, your children
may sometimes find it hard to find things to be grateful for. During
these times, you can help your children be proactive about
creating feeling gratitude instead of waiting for something good to
come along to be grateful for.
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WHY GRATITUDE?

Especially around Thanksgiving, people
talk about what they’re thankful for and
how important it is to have gratitude.
However, gratitude doesn’t
automatically fix every problem or even
prevent future problems. So why is it
important to have gratitude? 

Besides showing good manners, saying
“thank you” and showing gratitude can
benefit mental and physical health.
Some of those benefits include the
following:

In addition, showing gratitude can help
people show more kindness.
Acknowledging what others do for them
and how it makes them feel can make
them want to do likewise for others. This
can help people strengthen and improve
existing relationships as well as help
them make new relationships. 

Reduced stress
Increased happiness
Boost of self-esteem
Improved sleep
Increased optimism for the future
Increased resilience

*Note - The information in this newsletter is a starting place and might not be effective for every child or every situation. Individual counseling can be helpful in adapting strategies
to meet individual needs. This newsletter is produced by Hope Squad, a school-based peer support team that partners with local mental health agencies. Squad members are
trained to watch for at-risk students, provide friendship, identify suicide warning signs, and seek help from adults.
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Tips for Cultivating Gratitude
Encourage them to smile. Your children could find it easier to
feel grateful with a smile on their faces. Additionally, smiling at
others can help your children feel good. And there’s an added
bonus of extra happiness when others smile back.
Model how to avoid comparison. Instead of comparing your
situation or life to that of others, practice acknowledging what
others have (in a sincere tone) and saying what you’re thankful
for. For example, “Her new car looks so nice. Good for her! I’m
thankful I have a car to drive too.” The more your children
practice this mindset, the more automatic it will become for
them to recognize and be grateful for what they have.
Write thank-you letters. As a family, sit down and write thank-you letters to people who have blessed your
life, recently or in the past. Consider writing a letter of gratitude to your children. Encourage them to write
thank-you letters to themselves as well.
Practice mindfulness. Teach your children to take a moment to think about what someone did for them and
what it means to them each time they say “thank you” to someone. Challenge your children to also keep a
gratitude journal and to write a few things they’re thankful for each day without repeating. This can help your
children be aware of what there is to be grateful for.
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